
 

 

 

October 2024 

Dear MAC member, 

 
Together we raised more than $185,000 to enable youth participation in athletics and education! 
 
The Multnomah Athletic Foundation thanks you for your $25 contribution during the Annual Fund Drive, in 

partnership with the Multnomah Athletic Club’s Board of Trustees. The foundation continues to grow and 

thrive thanks to the strong support of MAC members. Since 1991, the foundation has fostered opportunities 
in the Portland metropolitan area by funding grants to nonprofits focused on youth athletic participation and 

awarding scholarships to student athletes. 

 
In 2024, we awarded $120,000 in community grants to create positive, meaningful opportunities so youth 

can feel inspired and connected to their community through athletics. You are bringing educational 
opportunities directly to student-athletes through $130,000 in scholarships based upon financial need, 

athletic participation, and merit. 

 
Beyond just the numbers, your contribution to the Annual Fund Drive has become a multiplier out in the 

community, extending the influence of MAC members beyond the walls of the building. 

 
There are a number of ways you can be involved in the foundation’s efforts, and we appreciate the energy and 
enthusiasm MAC members bring to the community outreach. See what we’re up to in 2025, and stay in touch by 

visiting MultnomahAthleticFoundation.com. 

 
Thank you again for your generosity and support, 
 
Debbie Williams & Linda Favero, Co-Chairs, Board of Directors 

Lisa Bendt, Executive Director 
 

For your records, the Multnomah Athletic Foundation tax ID number is #93-1014651. 
No items or services were provided as part of your gift; therefore, your contribution to the 
Foundation is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 
This is a onetime correspondence to provide a thank you acknowledgement and receipt. 

http://www.multnomahathleticfoundation.com/

